
 

 

 

 

 

November 22, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Re:  Third Agency Documents from Richard Case Nagell File 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I have recently reexamined your letter of August 9, 1996, in which you indicated that you would 

forward the Richard Case Nagell file to NARA as soon as you had resolved postponement issues with 

the FBI, the Bureau of Prisons, and the Veterans Administration. As you recall, the Review Board 

designated the entire Richard Case Nagell file an “assassination record” at its May 13, 1996 meeting 

and requested evidence for any postponements by August 15, 1996. 

 

Please let us know the status of these referrals.  We would appreciate having a list of the documents 

that have been referred, as well as knowing the agencies (and names of your points of contact) to 

which the documents have been referred. 

 

We would appreciate receiving this information as soon as possible, but no later than December 3, 

1996. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Mr. Donald Personette 


